Item 5.1 Attachment 1; 9/7/2023 Commission Meeting

From: Mark Bramfitt

To: Verne Ball

Subject: FW: LAFCO: Response to PRA 8 17 2023
Date: Friday, August 25, 2023 9:41:47 AM

From: Frear Stephen Schmid <frearschmid@aol.com>
Date: Thursday, August 24, 2023 at 3:15 PM

To: Mark Bramfitt <Mark.Bramfitt@sonoma-county.org>
Subject: Re: LAFCO: Response to PRA8 17 2023

EXTERNAL

Dear Mr. Bramfitt,

Thanks again for your prompt response. Subject to my review in further detail, | would
like to advise Sonoma County LAFCO that it is my intent to bring a CEQA action
regarding the subject annexation. That being said, | have no interest in pursuing
litigation just for the sake of it. My research convinces me that such an action would
be proper. However, it you or your legal counsel have authority that such an action
would be barred or meritless, please provide it and | will consider such. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Frear Stephen Schmid
7585 Valley Ford Road
Petaluma, CA 94952
Tel: 415-788-5957

e-mail: frearschmid@aol.com

+++++++++

This e-mail and any attachments thereto is intended only for use by the addressee(s)
named herein and may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If
you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is
strictly prohibited. If you receive this e-mail in error please notify us immediately either
by return e-mail or by telephone at 415-788-5957 and permanently delete the original,
any copy of any e-mail, and any printout thereof.

On Thursday, August 24, 2023 at 01:51:19 PM PDT, Mark Bramfitt <mark.bramfitt@sonoma-county.org> wrote:

Mr. Schmid-


mailto:Mark.Bramfitt@sonoma-county.org
mailto:Verne.Ball@sonoma-county.org
mailto:frearschmid@aol.com

Attached is a letter responding to your Public Records Act Request dated August 17, 2023, as well as the documents
listed in the letter.

Please note that we have not attached the recordings of the Commission’s meetings as the files are too large to be
accommodated by email. We are securing a link to the files that we will forward you shortly.

As noted in the letter, an acknowledgement that you have received these materials is appreciated.

Mark Bramfitt, P.E.

Executive Officer

Sonoma Local Agency Formation Commission

707-565-3765 (0)

415-407-6291 (M)

111 Santa Rosa Ave. Ste. 240

Santa Rosa, CA 95404

www.sonomalafco.org

Due to limited staffing, our office is open by appointment only.

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED OUTSIDE OF THE SONOMA COUNTY EMAIL SYSTEM.
Warning: If you don’t know this email sender or the email is unexpected,
do not click any web links, attachments, and never give out your user ID or password.


https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.sonomalafco.org__;!!IJLa0CrXIHAf!SvqF4X08-SvIOIIxbl_Uuw7zsWoUxmyG6erJHwcdwUvdFlZXSYIl-RORSunaehBxDppkMbSbijzNbCNJFYb1jhATL5N8ng$

